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Regional Electricity Planning in the Peterborough 
to Kingston Area – April 1, 2025  

Feedback Provided by: 

Name:  Ted Splinter  

Title:   Director, Facilities Management 

Organization:   Kingston Health Sciences Centre 

Email:  

Date:  April 14, 2025 

 

To promote transparency, feedback submitted will be posted on the Peterborough to Kingston 

engagement webpage unless otherwise requested by the sender. 

The Independent Electricity System Operator (IESO) is seeking feedback on the scoping assessment 

report. A copy of the report and a narrated video presentation can be accessed from the engagement 

web page.  

Please submit feedback to engagement@ieso.ca by April 15, 2025.  

 
Topic Feedback 

What additional information should be 

considered as part of the Scoping 

Assessment? 

Please see our input below in the comments 

Feedback Form 
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Topic Feedback 

What additional considerations, based on 

local developments, should be taken into 

account for the areas identified as 

requiring further study? 

Please see our input below in the comments 

What other areas or specific 

considerations should be examined 

through regional planning? 

Please see our input below in the comments 

General Comments/Feedback 

KHSC currently operates two hospitals in Central Kingston; Kingston General Hospital and Hotel Dieu 

Hospital with a combined existing load of approximately 7MW.  KHSC is currently working with the 

Ontario government to plan a new hospital in the Kingston region that is tentatively scheduled to be 

operational in the 2034-2043 Long Term Forecast timeframe. The estimated load of this new hospital 

is 11-12MW. Several sites are being contemplated for the new hospital including the Central Kingston 

and West Kingston area 


